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MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

Monday, 11th December 2006
Question No. 21
Question:


Councillor Eamonn Tuffy 
To ask the Manager for a progress report on the County Arts Centre? 

Reply:

Expressions of interest in the construction of the County Arts Centre were sought  by public advertisement on the 26th May 2006,with a closing date of the 5th July 2006. A shortlist was then compiled from the expressions of interest and these were invited to tender with a closing date in October 2006. 

The tenders submitted are currently being examined and the selection of the successful tenderer is imminent.

It is anticipated that the contractor will be on site to begin construction in early 2007.
